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Thursday 27th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents  

   

Year 6 SAT’s Breakfast and start time – Group 2 

   

During the week beginning 8th May, our Year 6 children will be sitting their Key Stage 2 

Standard Attainment Tasks (SATs).  As with previous years, to help them through this 

week, the Year 6 children will be having breakfast together in school on the Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday mornings.  There are no tests on the Monday due to the 

bank holiday.   

   

Your child’s SATS start time is approximately 9.00 for the week beginning 8th May. 

Children are able to come into school from 8.20 via the KS2 hall external doors. 

   

A range of foods will be on offer including cereals, juices and pastries.  Obviously, after 

breakfast, the children will have the opportunity to brush their teeth.  

   

Please let the school office know if your child has any food allergies.  As you are already 

aware Mansel Park Primary School is a nut free school.  

   

Your children have worked very hard throughout their time at our school, and 

particularly in Year 6, to be ready to take the tests.  We would appreciate your continued 

support during this special week in ensuring that your child has early nights and gets to 

school on time.  

   

Yours sincerely  

    

  
Gerida Montague  

Executive Headteacher  
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